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New Arrival- SP 2873 - E.MD G-P9E., E.MD #22897, Built 12-56. Built as SF lfLf3, upgraded and renumbered 
SF 3798 2-·18-77, renuft)bered between 11-78 to 1-79 to SP 2873. It has the failed merger (SF-SF) paint scheme 

"Kodachrome." Photo by E.d Warren. 

Inside this Issue: 
• Arrival of unique log flat cars. 

• News from around the museum. 
• Arrival of Fairbanks-Morse and Baldwin locomotives. 


